
Happy Friday grade 3-4 families! 
 
Just a few housekeeping items: 

• If you have not yet signed up and/or connected to SeeSaw, please do so. I would like 
SeeSaw to be our primary source of contact. Feel free to send messages to me via that 
platform.  

 

• Progress conversations will take place Wednesday, October 26th. To make this process 
easy for everyone, an invite from 'SignUp Genius' will be sent to you later today. This is 
the way you will sign up for conferences with me only - siblings may have different 
ways. I prefer this, as you will immediately be able to sign up for the 10 minute 
conference time that works best for you. 

o  Progress conversations will be in-person, unless you tell me otherwise (via 
phone or Zoom). 

o If your child has ELA with Mr. Eronen, you can contact him directly to set up a 
time to meet eeronen@isd21.mb.ca 

o If you do not receive an invite by end of day, please let me know ASAP, so I can 
correct the problem! 

As always, please contact me if you have any questions. 
Enjoy the weekend, 
Tanya Eluik-Prins 
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